KATHERINE KORTES-MILLER

1530 Marlwood Rd

Thunder Bay, ON

P7G 1K1


807-620-7050 

kkortesm@lakeheadu.ca
Dear Brenna Quigley, Editor CJNSE;


The article titled "Dying to Know; Situating Death in Education" is being submitted for your consideration. The word count for this article is 4996, excluding the abstract.  Should this article be considered for the Canadian Journal of New Scholars in Education, I am very willing to work closely with both a Review Editor and Copy Editor and would appreciate this opportunity to improve and strengthen my writing. The submitted article is original and unpublished.  If my article is accepted,  I grant CJNSE first publication rights and will not publish this article, in whole or in part, for one year following publication. If requested, I would be open to this article being translated.


I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Respectfully submitted,

Katherine Kortes-Miller

PhD(cand) Lakehead University

Faculty of Education

